
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act 

(CRRSAA) HEERF II Grant 

On December 27th, 2020, the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act 
(CRRSAA) was signed into law.  The Act provided an additional $21.2 billion for institutions of 
higher education (IHE) of which an allocation was used for a second Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) Grant.   

Jung Tao School of Classical Chinese Medicine will receive $11,785 for these grants. Jung Tao 
School has established a separate checking account to manage funds and takes no administrative 
allowance. 

The grants are to be awarded to students with exceptional need, specifically for any emergency 
that may be the result of coronavirus, directly or indirectly, including JTS school tuition and 
related costs of attendance, food, housing, basic utilities, health care or childcare.  Jung Tao 
School is required to prioritize students with exceptional need.  Therefore, we are asking all 
students who would like to apply for the grant funds to complete and submit the questionnaire 
below. 

Campus administration will use the information you provide to determine your eligibility for a 
grant, and the amount for which you will be eligible.  Jung Tao School will award funds based 
entirely on its discretion and all awards, communication about awards, and all personal 
information related to the grant is confidential and should not be shared with fellow students. 
This will us to help those most in need while keeping their financial situation private. Please 
respect these guidelines. 

Active enrolled students are eligible to submit an application for grant funds. Please fill out the 
information neatly and completely and provide it to your campus Financial Aid Officer, Dana 
Roten, by emailing to finance@jungtao.edu.  Please submit your application by Wednesday, 
March 10, 2021.   

Please provide a narrative describing your specific emergency need based grant request and the 
amount of funds you are requesting.  Narrative to be provided on a separate page, (page 2). 

Amount of Funds Requested: ______________                   

Student Name:  Email:     

Postal Address:  City: State:         Zip:________                                 

Last Four Digits of SSN: __________            Phone Number: ________________________ 

I attest that all information is true and accurate, and I am requesting a Coronavirus Response and 
Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) HEERFF II Grant to help cover the cost of 
expenses incurred due to the Coronavirus pandemic. I understand that the administration of my 
school will determine my eligibility for grant monies based on my responses to the questions 
above. 

Signature: _____________________________ Date:  ______________________________ 

Administrator Name: ___________________ Administrator Position:     

Student Eligibility Amount:     

mailto:finance@jungtao.edu


Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act 

(CRRSAA) HEERFF II Grant 

 

Student Name:  _________________________  Amount Requested:  _________________ 

Narrative describing your specific emergency need based grant request and the amount of funds 
you are requesting: 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 


